Dependency-Neglect Attorney ad litem Contract – 5th Judicial District
Job Type: Contract
Contact Name: Stasia McDonald
Contact Email: stasia.mcdonald@arcourts.gov
The Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) is seeking applications for a part-time contractor to represent children in dependency-neglect cases in the 5th Judicial District, primarily Pope County, but could include other counties. To apply, please submit a current resume, statement of qualification under Administrative Order #15.1, list of three references, and cover letter stating the reasons that you are interested in this position.  These materials should be sent via email to Stasia McDonald at Stasia.McDonald@arcourts.gov , or mail to Justice Building, 625 Marshall Street Little Rock, AR 72201. 

